
MEMORANDUM 

To:   File No. S7-10-22  

From:  Office of Commissioner Caroline Crenshaw  

Date: February 14, 2023 

Re: Meeting with Representatives of the Sunrise Project, Publish What You Pay 

Robert Cobbs from Commissioner Crenshaw’s office met telephonically with Kathleen Brophy and Eren 
Ileri from the Sunrise Project, and Carly Oboth from Publish What You Pay. 

Among the topics discussed was the Commission’s proposed rule on the Enhancement and 
Standardization of Climate-Related Disclosures for Investors.     


